
Suspicious Activity?
Report all suspicious activity to the 

 Denver Police Department
 Non-Emergency line

 (720) 913-2000

Upcoming events in the
clubhouse

Tuesday 01/09: HOA Meeting at 7
pm

Residents are being asked to
please not feed the wildlife,

specifically squirrels.
Encouraging wildlife to stay on

our property could cause an
increase in rodents such as mice
and rats. If wildlife and rodents
are a problem around your unit
please contact the office to have

staff handle the situation. 

Don’t Feed the Wildlife

Community Events
-Pro Rodeo at Denver Coliseum

January 18th. 
-The Colorado Symphony has

various events throughout the year.
-Check out the website

DenverGov.com for a variety of
community events such as  ice

skating at Skyline Park.
-Denver Zoo Lights goes until 01/07

-Botanical Gardens  blossom of
lights goes until 01/07

The Newsletter Committee would love to
hear from you! With community feedback

we can customize the newsletter to
include what YOU want to know about

your community. Interested in joining the
newsletter committee as a resident?  
Email us with feedback, committee

interest, or upcoming events at 
newsletter@hilandhillstoa.com

If you are not receiving updates or
monthly newsletters from the Hiland Hills

property manager you can email him at
propertymanager@hilandhillstoa.com

 

Send Us Feedback

Mission Statement
Foster a sense of community and keep

residents informed of what is going on at
Hiland Hills and in the neighborhood, as
well as to provide a place for residents to

communicate.
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